From: Adrienne Reed

To: Cottam Solar Project
Subject: Previous misinformation Regarding Solar Projects
Date: 12 August 2023 14:26:17

This is to register my objection to the processing of COTTAM SOLAR PROJECT and WEST BURTON
SOLAR PROJECT concurrently.

Previous information by the inspectorate was the two projects would be processed separately.

There will be too much information to allow proper analysis of either.

Railroading such as this does not help anyone.

Adrienne Longmore

Sent from my iPhone
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